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Mundy Road PAC would like to say a gigantic thank you to our neighbour Happy 

Days Playschool for donating $2000 to our playground fund, Wal-Mart for 
matching with $2000, and the Royal Canadian Legion Branch #263, Ladies 

Auxiliary for their generous donation of $1000 to our playground fund! 
  
We want to say a huge thank you to Dalene Schulz and all her volunteers who put 
on an awesome Welcome Back BBQ last Monday!  Also, an equally huge thank you to 
the Austin Avenue McDonald’s for their donation of hamburger buns as well as 
Starbucks – Austin Station for their support with coffee! 

Also, we want to say a special thank you to Ryan Bailey and his family for organizing 

the hockey game fundraiser in support of Children’s Hospital and our Playground!  

Half of the donations received were donated to making your playground a reality! 

Letter from the PAC Chair 

Dear Parents and Guardians: 

September was a busy month for everyone. PAC is in full swing, providing a variety 

of fun activities as well as fundraising opportunities for you to take part in. PAC’s 

goal is to continue to promote and support a positive, inclusive, enriching school 

environment for all our Mundy Road students and families. Participation in 

fundraising is always optional, but by offering many different choices, we hope you 

are able to find a way to support your children’s learning experience at Mundy 

Road. Whether it’s helping in your child’s classroom by reading or driving for field 

trips or through volunteering at PAC school events, both students and staff 

benefit and your efforts are always appreciated. 

Please remember that every parent or guardian at our school is already a member 

of the PAC. We would love you to join us at our next PAC meeting on Monday, 



October 25th at 9 am in the library to share your thoughts and opinions. Let’s make 

this another memorable year for students, teachers and parents! 

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me. I would love 

to hear from you!  I can be reached at noahszoo@shaw.ca . 

Sincerely, 

Teresa Battista 

PAC Chair 

  

Magic Show Update   

 
The Mundy Road Elementary Playground Committee is pleased to present  
John Kaplan's "Stage Fright:  The Thrill-usion Show." 
 
When:  Saturday, Oct. 23, 2010 at 7:00pm 
Where:  Como Lake Middle School, 1121 King Albert Ave. 
 
This fun-filled Halloween-themed magic and illusion show is sure to be a hit with 
the whole family!  Don't miss your chance to win door prizes, the 50/50 draw, and 
the "Locked Coffin" raffle, and watch in awe as an unlucky victim gets sent to the 
Guillotine!!! 
 
Tickets for the show and raffle will be available via order form or at the outdoor 
ticket sales table, which will be set up before (8:30 - 9:15am) and after school 
(2:30 - 3:15pm) Tuesdays and Thursdays, Oct. 12, 14, 19 and 21 in the primary 
undercover area.   
 
Magical Sneak Peek performance: 



Parents are welcome to join the children in the gym on Tuesday October 12th 

from  9:00  -9:15 am to enjoy a "sneak peak performance" by magician John 
Kaplan.   
 

Entertainment Books 

Entertainment books that were sent home over a week ago are now due.  If you did 
not purchase the entertainment book, it needs to be returned to the school.  
Thanks for your support! 
 
Tax Deductible Donations 

 
We are still accepting tax deductible donations as we are still very far from 
meeting our $7900 goal for the year.  Please see the attached form that went 
home at the beginning of the year for more information.  Cheques can be made out 
to Mundy Road Elementary School.  These donations go directly to making the 
school a better place for our kids! 
 

Scratch ‘n’ Donate Booklets 

 

Scratch 'n' donate booklets went home Thursday to each family.  This fundraiser 

is entirely optional, and all money raised goes directly towards phase II of the 

playground. 

Sun Hang Do Martial Arts  

 
As a fun activity and great way to try out martial arts, Sun Hang Do is providing 
martial arts classes to any interested students on their lunch hour from Friday, 

Oct. 15 to Thursday Oct. 21.  If you want your child to participate, fill out the 
form that went home last week and return by Wednesday, Oct. 13.  Cheques can be 
made payable to Mundy Road Elementary PAC. 
 

Cut for Cancer 

 



Several students attending Mundy Road Elementary have shown interest in 
donating their hair for the purpose of making wigs for those people living with 
cancer that lose their hair as a result of cancer treatment.  Allegria Hair Salon has 
offered to come to the school in the spring to help with any hair donations to the 
cancer society.  If anyone is considering cutting their hair, please hold off, so we 
can show how much Mundy Road cares. 
 
Talk it over with your parents if this is something you are considering.  A sign up 
list will be at the office at the end of October.  Interested students may add 
their name to list, and we will all watch your hair grow.  In order to donate, you 
must have a length of 8 inches, and it cannot have been bleached, permanently 
coloured, relaxed, permed, highlighted or otherwise chemically treated.  
 

Spirit Wear Coming in November 

Just in time for Christmas - Perfect for all those hard-to-buy-for people.  More 

details in a few weeks.  

 
Campbell’s Soup Labels 

 

This year marks the 13th anniversary of the Campbell’sLabels for Education 

program, and with your help, Mundy Road Elementary can make this year the best 

ever!  The Labels for Education program is a great way to earn FREE merchandise 

for our school, and label collection and redemption is very easy. 

Participation in the program is simple – save labels from eligible Campbell products 

and send them to the school.  Products eligible for redemption in the program 

include: 

• Campbell’s soups – including Chunky, Ready to Enjoy and condensed soups, and 
Ready to Enjoy broths 

• Prego Sauces  
• Campbell’sChunky Chili 
• Pepperidge FarmGoldfish crackers 
• V8 
• Selected Campbell’sFoodservice products 



Triple your efforts by asking your friends and family to collect labels on behalf of 

our school! 

If you have any questions, or would like to help with our Labels for Education 

collection drive, please contact our program coordinator, Teri Towner at 604-812-

9972.  Don’t forget to visit www.labelsforeducation.ca for a complete listing of 

eligible products and more information about the program. 

 

Important PAC Dates  

 
Tues, Oct. 12th   Magic Show Sneak Peak, 9-9:15 in gym 
Tues, Oct. 12th   Hot Lunch – Pizza 
Thurs, Oct. 15th   Free Clothing Give-Away 
Fri, Oct. 15th – Thur, 21st  Sun Hang Do Martial Arts at Lunch Time  
Sat, Oct. 23rd, 7pm  Magic Show 
Mon, Oct. 25th, 9am  PAC Meeting 


